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Contact Us: 
Office: 256-760-9515 

ReStore: 256-764-4494 

 

Address: 
1120 North Royal Ave. 

Florence, AL 35630  

PO Box 3135  

 

You and our amazing Shoals community are helping us log a remarkable 2018 into the books of 

Shoals Habitat. The construction of home #79 has been completed, and we are preparing for home 

#80 to break ground soon. We are excited to have even greater potential on the horizon for 2019. 

Your generous participation through donations and volunteering allows us to continue helping others. 

 

 

 

 
 

We sincerely thank those of you who have played a part in our success this year. We invite you to join us in 

creating generational change in our community. We would love to have you volunteer on a construction 

site, spend a few hours in the ReStore, join us for a home dedication or support us financially. Please visit our 

website, Facebook or Instagram to keep up with everything that is happening at Shoals Habitat. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends, family and community members 

gathered on July 7, 2018 for the dedication 

of Shoals Habitat home number 79. 

Attendants kicked off their weekend by 

celebrating Nikki Griffin and her children as 

they were handed the keys to their new 

home on the joyful Saturday morning. 

The event took place at the Griffin home, 

located at 315 N Franklin Street in Florence. 

Welcome Home Griffin Family! 

 

In 37 years, Shoals Habitat 

has placed 79 deserving 

families into their forever 

homes. We are excited to 

build our 80th home in 

Greenhill, AL. Stay 

updated on home 80, 

events and more through 

our social media pages.  

 

 

Shoals Habitat for 

Humanity, and people all 

over the world celebrated 

National Homeownership 

month in June. We are 

thrilled to have helped 

families in the Shoals reach 

this goal over the years. 

 

 

Habitat for Humanity was named the 

number five brand that inspires consumers 

through their mission in May 2018. Together 

we build homes, communities and hope. 

Our mission seeks to put God’s love into 

action. We are proud to fulfill this mission 

daily at Shoals Habitat for Humanity.  

The Shoals ReStore is under 

new management. Carter 

Cothren accepted the 

position on June 5, 2018. After 

only one month as the 

Restore manager, Cothren 

has made some major 

changes that will benefit 

Shoals Habitat for Humanity. 
 

http://www.shoalshabitat.org/

